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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

 
No. 08 of 2024 

 
 

Douglas Harbour #5 Berth Depth Survey 
 

 

The Harbours Division of the Department of Infrastructure wishes to advise mariners that a 

recent survey taken on the 2nd and 3rd May of #5 berth King Edward Pier, has shown that 

there is a minimum depth of 5 metres outside the fender lines, highlighted in the figure 

below.  

 

The surveys were completed due to concerns relating to shallow features on both the berth 

and end of the pier which could affect ferry operations. 

 

 

 
 
 

 
All current notices can be viewed at: https://www.gov.im/categories/travel-traffic-and-
motoring/harbours/navigation-advice 
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For further information please contact: 
Marine Operations Centre, Douglas Harbour on VHF ch12 or Tel 01624 686628 

 
Michael MacDonald 
Ports Manager (Harbour Master) 
Harbours Division  
3rd May 2024 


